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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 

 

h
op

e
  

h
o
ne

st
y 

 p
at

ie
nc

e
  

jo
y 

 f
or

gi
ve

ne
ss

  
to

le
ra

nc
e
  

th
an

k
fu

ln
e
ss

  
re

sp
e
ct

  
k
in

d
ne

ss
 f

ri
e
nd

sh
ip

  
ge

nt
le

ne
ss

  
lo

ve
 

 

re
spe

ct  k
ind

ne
ss frie

nd
sh

ip  g
e
ntle

ne
ss  love 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

 
 
    
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Hello! We are delighted to have been recently notified that you have chosen Holly Hill School as one of the 
preferences for your child to start school in September 2023. 
 
We would love to invite you and your child to a 45 minute Stay and Play session on Wednesday, 1st March 2023 
at 1pm/2pm.  During the session, you will meet our amazing staff, explore the Reception environment and take 
part in some fun activities.  This will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have to support 
you in your up and coming decision. 
 
Please visit our website at www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk, here you will find lots of information about Holly Hill 
including a tour of our school, new starters information as well as photographs of the learning that takes place 
here where children are living Life in all its Fullness.  You will also find a copy of our latest Ofsted Report. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information to support you in your decision, please see the 
contact details at the bottom of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Cally Parsonage  Mr Mark Carr 
Assistant Headteacher             Head of School 

Scan this QR code 
with your phone or 
tablet device to be 
taken to our school 
website. 

http://www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk
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